
 
 

News from  
St John the Baptist Parish Church, Beeston 

 

Sunday 6 September 2020   

The Thirteenth Sunday after Trinity 
 

 
 
Dear all, 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you well. 
  
Today's morning worship and reflection comes from Father Rob, the order of service is 
enclosed. On Thursday, Reverend Tracey brought us a midweek reflection. The text for 
this is also enclosed.  
  
Last Sunday we resumed worship in the church building. We had a lot of positive 
feedback although we do recognise that 30 places is a small number, so we will be 
reflecting on this over the next few weeks and working out how we can increase capacity 
by offering different kinds of worship experiences at different times. Please bear with us. 
The telephone booking system continues to work well. If anybody wasn't able to reserve 
a seat, please do try again for another week. The tickets for Sunday 13th September will 
be available from tomorrow, Monday 7

th
 September at 12noon. You can call Kathryn 

between 12pm and 2pm from Monday to Wednesday to reserve a seat. Please note, 
however, most of the tickets are being reserved on the first day, so if you know you’d like 
to attend, it would be worth phoning on Monday! 
 

Mothers Union:  Good News! We shall be meeting again on Thursday, 10
th
 

September, 2.15pm in church for our opening service, to be led by the Vicar.   It will be 
lovely to see everyone again, though, as you will probably realize, we shall have to have 
our 'catch up' without the usual cup of tea!  Remember to bring a face mask. Hand 
sanitiser will be available.  
 

We continue to open for private prayer between 11am and 1pm on Wednesdays. 
Please remember to wear a face covering. 
 
Father Wayne and Reverend Tracey send you their best wishes and please do 
remember they're both only a phone call away if you fancy a chat, or a prayer. 
 
With kind regards 

 
Kathryn 
 
Father Wayne Plimmer:  0115 925 4571 or 07923 099817   wplimmer125@gmail.com  

Reverend Tracey Byrne:    0115 943 6730  or 07591 304618   revtraceybyrne@gmail.com  

 

Reverend Kirstine Buchan and Reverend Rob Wiggins can be contacted via the parish office: 

beeston.parish@gmail.com 
 


